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Calendar 2020

November

Wednesday 25th 	 Year 4 Tea Gardens Excurison 6.45 am
Thursday 26th	 Year 6 Newcastle Excursion 5.45 am
Friday 27th	 Year 4 Arrive back at school between
	 5 & 5.30 pm
November 30th	 Swim School Starts
December 
Tuesday 8th 	 Presentation Day
	 Year 6 Farwell
Thursday 10th 	 Rewards Day 

23rd November 2020Term 4, Week 7

PRESENTATION 
DAY - 2020

With the easing of COVID restrictions we are now 
allowed to have parents at our Presentation Day. We 
will have to space the seating so that family groups 
can "socially distance" from other members of the 
community. This may limit the capacity of the High 
School Gymnasium and we may find that some 
parents will have to stand around the outside of the 
hall.

We will not be allowed to have any special guests, 
presenters or guest speakers this year to minimise 
external contact with our students. This may mean 
that our Presentation Day is shorter than past events.

We will also be notifying parents this year if their 
child will be getting a class award or major award 
so that all parents can make an informed decision if 
they would like to attend the Presentation Day. We 
will send a note home in a sealed envelope informing 
parents that their child will be receiving an award. We 
will not be informing the students that they will be 
getting an award. 

We will be live streaming the Presentation Day 
via our Facebook page as well so all parents have 
the opportunity to view the celebration of the 
achievements of our students. 

Year 6 Farewell
We will also be having parents attend our Year 6 
Farewell. Parents will be invited for the formal part 
of the evening and dinner and then students will be 
able to have a Disco with their parents picking them 
up after this. This years event will be held at the 
Bowling Club

Last week we celebrated Wellbeing Week. Wellbeing 
Week is a time for all of us at Gulgong Public to 
reflect on our own wellbeing. To help with this, there 
is no homework given to students and no meetings 
after school for staff.

Over the week our students were engaged in different 
activities including NAIDOC activities with Peter 
Swain, a free afternoon of movies, board games 
and free play, our first ever colour run and BBQ, a 
story outside and we finished our week with Wear 
What You Want, swimming and a zooper dooper sale 
organised by our SRC.

A big thanks goes to Peter Swain, our local Rural 
Fire Brigade and Phil Lennox for giving up their time 
to support our week.

Many thanks to our staff and students for making it a 
fabulous week. 

Wellbeing Week
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principals message

Thanks Mrs Price for the 
Colour Run
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2C have been very busy over the last few weeks! 

We have been celebrating NAIDOC Week with a scavenger hunt outside and by completing some art works 
using lots of symbols and colours. Wellbeing Week has been lots of fun with the colour run, swimming 
and lots of “feel good” activities in and out of the classroom. 2C have been working hard in writing and 
producing some great little stories that rhyme! 

class in focus 2c



In Focus	 Page 4

MERIT AWARD WINNERS WEEK 7

Have you lost me?   

Uniform 

Winner

is

Angus 

Cheesewright

Last Thursday saw the final of our T20 cricket 
competition for Term 4. Gulgong Thunder played 
Gulgong Sixers in the Grand Final with the Sixers 
winning by 1 run on the final ball of the match. Stars 
of the game, scoring runs were Will Hamson (11), 
Oliver Ritchie (11), Lachlan Honeysett (16) and 
Mason Musgrove (12). Taking wickets in the match 
were, Oliver Ritchie (2 wickets), Alicia Harman (2 
wickets).

Congratulations to the Sixers and all the students 
who played in the competition. It was played in 
great spirit. 

T20 CRICKET COMPETITION2 SLEEPS TO GO YEAR 4

 TEA GARDENS EXCURSION

Year 6 Newcastle Excursion is  
THURSDAY

VERY IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

- Please be at school at 6.45 am to catch the bus.
- Students do not need to wear school uniform.
- Students need to wear a T Shirt with sleeves and a    
pair of shorts. ( No mini shorts for safety )
- Students will go straight into activites when they 
arrive at Tea Gardens.
- Students need to pack morning tea and water.   
- Lunch will be provided at Tea Gardens.
- No mobiles phones, electronic equipment 
including ipads.  (If students bring these items they 
will be confiscated until we return to school)
- If your child would like to order souvenirs please 
return the money and order form to the front office 
tomorrow Tuesday.
Please phone the office if you need anymore 
information.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

- Students are required to bring a hat, sunscreen, 2 
pair of socks, swimmers, towel, plastic bag for wet 
clothes, enclosed shoes.
- Food - own recess, snacks and water. 
- Students can bring money to purchase food and 
drinks at the beach kiosk for lunch or alternatively 
bring a packed lunch.
- Be at school at 5.45 am


